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With reference to the above-mentioned Document: 

 

ADDENDUM #1 

 

Question 1:  

Will TBDSSAB only accept proposals from non-profit agencies for the above 

EOI? 

  

Answer 1:  

Yes, currently TBDSSAB is looking for non-profit providers to work with EarlyON 

community. 

  

 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 


